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Dear Tu�s Environmental,  

If you made any promises to eat more vegetables in 2012,
you are in luck because a winter CSA is coming to Tufts!
You may have heard of these "farm shares" before - CSA
stands for "Community Supported Agriculture". By buying a
share at the beginning of the season, you get a box of
fresh local produce delivered to the Tufts campus every
week from February to April. Find out more about prices
and sizes on our blog, sign up online or attend the general
interest meeting tonight (Jan 30) at 9PM in Eaton 209. 

Look out for more exciting sustainability news as the
Campus Sustainability Council chaired by President Tony
Monaco gets underway. The Council met for the first time
this morning and is in the process of setting goals in the
areas of waste, water and energy. We will continue to
post updates on the council's website in the months ahead. 

Have a lovely week and stay green!
- Fannie

Upcoming Events	

New	events	are	posted	regularly	on	the	TuftsGetsGreen	blog	 and

also	on	our	Facebook	 	page.	Set	up	a	dedicated	RSS	feed	for	the

"Events"	category	to	get	real-time	updates.	

 

Inaugural TIE Talk featuring Professor Penn Loh
Wednesday, February 1, 2012 at 4:30-6:30 PM

TIE Conference Room (located at the garden

level of Miller Hall)

		

The	Tufts	Institute	of	the	Environment	(TIE)	is	excited	to	launch	a

new	speaker	series,	TIE	Talks,	featuring	Tufts	UEP	Professor	Penn

Loh,	who	will	discuss	his	work	with	Roxbury-based	organization

Alternatives	for	Community	and	Environment	(ACE).

TIE	Talks	are	a	monthly	gathering	where	environmental	faculty,

staff,	students,	and	alumni	can	learn	from	each	other	in	a	casual

social	setting.	The	series	will	have	a	unifying	theme	each	semester

with	the	theme	for	Spring	2012	being	Environmental	Justice.		View

the event poster»

Jan	30:	Spring	farm	share	general	interest	meeting

Good news for carpoolers!
There are two new designated

car/vanpool spots in the Dowling

Hall parking garage on the 5th

floor. For more informa&on on

how to take advantage of these

spots please contact Public Safety

Administra&ve Services at

617-627-3692.

Environmental Calendar
Don't forget that

there's an easy way

to keep track of

what's going on in the

Tu�s sustainability

community: the common Google

calendar called Tu.s

Environmental Events.  

 

Addi&onal (including

non-Tu�s) events are posted

Spring CSA at Tufts, Sustainability Council launch, plus new jobs and eventshttps://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?age...

1 of 2 2/5/2013 9:45 AM



Feb	1:	Careers	in	the	Common	Good

Feb	3:	TIE	Grant	Writing	Workshop

Feb	9:	ENVS	Lunch	&	Learn	on	Sustainability	Policies	and

Programs	with	Kent	Portney

Feb	29:	MBTA	Fare	Proposal	Hearing

Mar	7-8:	Conference,	Ecological	Landscaping	Association

(Spring=ield,	MA)	

Contests

America's	Next	Eco-Star	(Jan	31	deadline	-	win	a	trip	to	the

Salzburg	Global	Seminar	in	Austria)

Department	of	Energy	SunShot	Initiative	(Mar	5	deadline)	

Germanwatch	poster	contest	(Feb	15	deadline)

regularly on the  Tu�sGetsGreen

blog . 

Keep in touch
with The Office of Sustainability 

 

      

 

Sign up for this newsletter  

Jobs in Sustainability	

Fellowship,	Breakthrough	Institute	(Oakland,	CA)

Intern,	Green	Air	Project	at	Tufts	(Medford,	MA)

Intern,	Green	Development	Center,	Local	Initiatives	Support	Coalition	(Boston,	MA)

Internship,	Massachusetts	Rivers	Alliance	(Boston,	MA)

Sustainability	Coordinator,	Student	Housing,	U	California	Davis

Sustainability	Coordinator,	North	Central	College	(Naperville,	IL)		

Interns,	New	Leaders	Initiative,	Earth	Island	Institute	(Berkeley,	CA)

Sierra	Club	Environmental	Career	Apprenticeship	Program	2012		

Job	opportunities	are	posted	regularly	on	the	TuftsGetsGreen	blog	 .	Set	up	a	dedicated	RSS	feed	for

the	"Career"	category	so	you	never	miss	another	post!			

	

Additional	internship	and	academic	opportunities	may	be	found	at	the	Environmental	Studies	Program

blog	 .

sustainability.tu�s.edu
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